
 

January 24, 2012 Senate Question Period 

  

Question from Senator Young for the Principal for upcoming Senate Meeting.  

The AUCC has revised its Academic Freedom statement and has been criticized for narrowing 
the scope of previous editions. The University of Toronto has pointed to their own academic 
freedom statement as a preferable position. In fact, the QUFA Collective Agreement provides 
more protection than the AUCC document.  Where does Queen’s stand on this issue? Which 
document would you endorse as a better position to hold? 

 

Written response from Principal Woolf to be provided at the February 28, 2012 Senate meeting  
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